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The Purpose of the Beacon Newsletter
shall be to promote social, recreational and
Park  activities, and to promote
relationships and goodwill among
residents. The Newsletter shall not include
editorials or opinion pieces.

Beacon Distribution

The Stonehedge Beacon is published monthly
to keep you posted on Park News and Activities.

The Beacon is available in color electronically at
stonehedgeonthehill.org. It will be available in a
box placed at the mailboxes and inside the
Clubhouse. If you are unable to pick up your
copy of the Beacon, we can arrange to have a
copy delivered to you.



Manager's Korner
June 2020

Tony Toscano

I hope everyone is doing their very best to stay
healthy thru all this crazy time.

I have asked residents to send in their stories
and this one below was sent in. I am sure
everyone has a good deed done that can be
related to the jist of the story. Warning - to
those who feel there is only 1 right answer
(religious theme). I am the most religious person
- everyone has preferences and choices and I
feel best to respect each one. It comes to mind
every time I read the last line in the story below.

When I was a kid, my mom liked to make
breakfast food for dinner every now and then. I
remember one night when she made breakfast
after a long hard day at work. On that evening so
long ago, my mom placed a plate of eggs,
sausage and extremely burned biscuits in front
of my dad. I remember waiting to see if anyone
noticed.

All my dad did was reach for his biscuit, smile at
my mom, and ask me how my day was at school.
I do not remember what I told him that night,
but I do remember watching him smear butter
and jelly on that ugly burned biscuit. He ate every
bit of that thing...never made a face nor uttered a
word about it.

When I got up from that table that evening, I
remember hearing my mom apologize to my dad
for burning the biscuits. And I'll never forget
what he said. “Honey, I love burned biscuits every
now and then".

Later that night, I went to kiss Daddy good night
and I asked him if he really liked his biscuits
burned. He wrapped me in his arms and said,
"Your Mom put in a hard day at work today and
she's real tired. And besides--a little burned
biscuit never hurt anyone!"

I'm not the best at hardly anything, and I forget
birthdays and anniversaries just like everyone
else. But what I've learned over the years is that
learning to accept each other's faults and
choosing to celebrate each other’s differences is
one of the most important keys to creating a
healthy, growing, and lasting relationship.
And that’s my prayer for you today...that you will
learn to take the good, the bad, and the ugly
parts of your life and lay them at the feet of God.
Because in the end. He's the only One who will be
able to give you a relationship where a burnt
biscuit isn't a deal-breaker.
We could extend this to any relationship. In fact,
understanding is the base of any relationship, be
it a husband-wife or parent-child or friendship.
Don't put the key to happiness in someone else’s
pocket—keep it in your own.
So, please pass me a biscuit and yes, the burned
one will do just fine
Be kinder than necessary because everyone
you meet is fighting some kind of battle
--Anonymous

Park items

Same as last month --Until this COVID-19 issue is
resolved to where we can feel comfortable, we
will be on a day to day schedule with regard to
work schedule and Board meetings (held by
conference) - they will be announced. Next one
scheduled for May 27

Projects—now with the rains coming we can get
some of our plantings done.

Tree trimming is done

Stump grinding will be scheduled towards the
end of May

We hope to purchase the 25+ palms shortly and
have them planted by the end of May as well.

All depends on contractor schedules and
businesses that are open

Clubhouse-and Pool Ted continues to sanitize
the doors and railings in and around the
clubhouse as well as spraying each and every



pool chair daily with a disinfectant. Thank you,
Ted.

There are also disinfectant spray bottles on 4 of
the pool tables to use after residents use the
lounge chairs.

Thank you to the residents conforming with
restrictions at the pool - no issues

No issues reported at Stonehedge regarding
contact with anyone testing positive

North Gate - no issues reported after repairs
done

Homes for Sale - just can't keep them around

Unit 188 - $92.5K listed by owner
Unit 211 - $92.5K listed by owner

Laugh when you can, Apologize when you should
Do not dwell on what you cannot change, Let go
of what you cannot control

Take charge of what you can

Make forever moments whenever,

Safe travels, love life. Tony

(The following piece was mistakenly attributed to
Marlene Hall in last month’s edition, when in fact it
was submitted by Janet Purtee. We re-

print it here with corrected attribution.

Please accept our apologies, Marlene &

Janet) ‘

DEAR STONEHEDGE FRIENDS,

As you know, our fun and activities season came
to an abrupt end March 15 when we had to
discontinue all activities. We had a great season
and hated to see it end so early, but the
Coronavirus forced us to do so. So needless to
say with no April meeting, I didn't get to thank
those who helped In March and also those who
helped all year to make our 2019-2020 season
successful and lots of fun.

* All that helped with Spring Fair. It was an
amazing and very profitable venture!

* Dick and Sue Babcock & helpers -1 realize St.
Pats was very different, but what a wonderful
meal.

* Peggy & George Mcbee - They always make
sure the supplies are plentiful and arranged in
the back room in a very organized/easy to find
order.

* Liz Barth - She has that back storage room
memorized I think. She knows where
everything is and keeps it so organized.

* Donna Kinsey - being in charge of the card
groups.

* Shuffle men - not sure who is in change, but

you do a great job! Courts look great and you

had a very good season.

Monika Lentze - Book Club

Owen Dunstall - Genealogy

Lou Ann Wicher - Line Dancing

Stan Hall & Gary Barth - hosting Men'’s

Luncheon

Those who hosted Ladies Luncheons

Jim Haehl - hosted Karaoke

Wendy Mosher & helpers - Bingo

Cindy Stinard - Craft Club

Gary & Joanne Campbell - Bowling

* All volunteer helpers

I hope everyone has a safe and wonderful

summer. See you in the Fall. I have a proposed

calendar posted on bulletin board. If you have
any new ideas/want to host, let me know.
Janet Purtee, # 120
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BARCUS POTATO BREAD PUDDING
Break 4 eggs into a large bowl. Add 2 teaspoons
of vanilla and 1 2/3 cups of sugar. Beat mixture
well and pour over 8 slices of potato bread torn
into bite-sized piecesin a 9 X 13 pan. Melt a stick
of butter and drizzle over egg/bread mixture.
Sprinkle with 2 tablespoons of brown sugar and
cinnamon to taste. Add raisins, if you like them.
Bake for 1 hour at 350 degrees. Enjoy!

Cliff & Lisa Thomson, #262



The Landscape Article June 2020 -- By the landscape guy
Rain, Rain, stick around- keep my grass green all year round !!! Hopefully we will be singing that next week.
Nature, as destructive as it is at times can be wonderful for those who embrace it. This is the perfect world of
gardening, you have to do nothing, and your grass remains green, your shrubs thicken up with lush green leaves and
vibrant flowers. We are not in that perfect world as of yet, but with promise of rain for June it will certainly be beneficial
to your yard. Keep up with your best rain dance moves.

This article is between a rock and a hard place. Since currently we expect daily or at least every 3™ day of natural rains |
will give you the “where we should be now” and the “where we will be later” once the rains start and stop.

“Where we should be now” The rainy days to come will cover up even the most neglected lawns that we all have
been fighting for the past 6-8 weeks.

Now granted, if you have not paid attention to the damage the recent dry spell did your lawn there will be some
patches — some bigger than others that you will have to deal with. As you already know the rains will help the weeds
grow in in those areas first, so it is imperative to keep an eye on what returns to those dead areas. If you (and the
current weed controls we have) keep the weeds at a minimum, the rains will allow the runners from the healthy grass to
fill them in. Sorry, but best to hand pull in these areas rather than spray for weeds. The weed killer may inhibit the
growth of new grass in those areas as well.

Let’s focus on what the natural rains do. Nothing beats natural rains. The nutrients and trace elements that are found in
natural rain far exceed anything that you can put on your lawns during the year. It's called nature for a reason, over the
years, nature has perfected what the earth needs to survive. Previous articles have attempted to kick start our lawns
and wait for these moments of consistent natural rains.

“Where we will be later”

IMPORTANT: We will have to keep an eye on the effects of the dry conditions when they come again, and they
will. Chinch bugs thrive in the dry conditions (we just had our pest control company spray for chinch bugs) and the past
dry spells have caused an invasion of them in our yards. With the damage already done in some yards, you can only keep
an eye on the condition and make sure that in those dead areas of lawn chinch bugs do not take over. Chinch bug
damage can be seen by a yellowish ring around a dead area of lawn. If you see this put some kind of marker on the outer
edge of the yellow area to see if its spreading. If you see this yellowing, you should immediately get a pest control liquid
and spray. DID | MENTION IMMEDIATELY. Also mention these conditions to the office.

Here are the action/reaction thoughts for this month since we are hopefully at the start of an abundance of water from
the rains.

Too much water will activate a dormant fungus. Fungus starts to form many ways, 2 of them being carried in
from other infected yards on the tires of [awn mowers or from too much water sitting on the lawn. Fungus can be
recognized by the so called “ring of fire”. This will be an area of yellow/orange blades of grass that surround a dead area
of your lawn. If you see these areas forming in your yard —please get to your local supply store and purchase a fungus
(disease) control product and apply it to and around the infected area. Also notify your management so the lawn service
company can be made aware of these issues. Fungus issues can be devastating to the lawns and these issues must be
acted upon quickly.

Dollar weed, although usually burnt up by the early summer heat and the applications of weed control by the
scheduled association weed and pest control company will keep it from over powering areas of your lawn, is still a
concern during regular rains. Too much water, natural rains coupled with your sprinkler water will activate dollar weed.

Please remember when we are getting consistent rains during the week of 1-3 inches; manually turn off your sprinkler
system if you have one. The extra water will only encourage disease and dollar weed.

Even with the possible damage the rain may cause, it’s still much more beneficial than destructive to the environment as
a whole.

See you in July for the Hot, Hot, Hot article

It's a great day on the green side of the grass



JUNE BIRTHDAYS
1 - Ardeth Paternoster, Elaine Coveos,
Michael Judd, William Hibbs
3 - Audrey Jaspers-Fayer
4 - Bill Walpole, Suzanne Lavoie, Ronald Beck,
Eugene Yakabovicz
9 - Fred Mills
11 - Peggy McBee, Judy Long
14 - Jean Calsada
15 - Marsha Miller
17 - Martha Collier
19 - Dorette Rembish, Barbara Curl
20 - Richard Elton,
21 - Dawn Huffman
23 - JoAnn Campbell, David Barron,
25 - Joanne Ahearn
26 - Kristie Denzer
27 - John Long, Kathy O. Gunter
29 - Linda Kosloski, Albin Johnson
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Don’t get all weird about

JUNE ANNIVERSARIES

1 - Gerald & Marlus Ritchey
3 - Jerry & Donna Kinsey, John & Peggy
Duncan, Kevin & Brenda Wester
6 - George & Donna Ellis
7 - Arthur & Jolane Price
9 - Pamela & Michael Rockow, Mike & Theresa
Vasko
10 - Lynn & Owen Dunstall
11 - Scott & Cindy Mailing
14 - Barbara & David Barron,
15 - Ian & Cynthia McNeil
Rosemary & Thomas Becek
17 - Roger & Nancy Anelmino
22 - Herb & Sandra McDougall
24 - Allen & Chloe Pokracki
25 - John & Joanne Ahearn
27 - John & Judy Long,
30 - Bill & Flo Walpole

(The latest in our new dept. we're calling
“Meet The ...dents

HELLO FROM THE ARNSONS

Hello and thank you for reaching out to the
Arnsons. We are Brent and Sue and we are
from Muskegon Mich. | am retired from a
bakery and Brent is planning on retiring from

his two jobs back here soon | hope. He is a full

time taxidermist and payed on call fire
fighter. His jobs have kept him busy. | am
hoping he can learn to slow down. | on the

other hand have been retired since 2018 and
love it! Looking forward to winter of 2020 and
warm days.

gelling older!
Qur age is merely the number
of years the world has been
enjoying ust!

Sue & Brent Arnson, # 54




THE MERRY(?) MONTH OF MAY

Well, the month of May came and went; it
brought with it small, socially distance Cinco de
Mayo parties, Ole's, Mother's Day candy &
flowers and cards sent from afar, the opening of
the pool, which brought a smile to many faces,
but no hugs, hand shakes and still 6' apart and
sanitize the lounge chairs! Restaurants opened
their doors and welcomed 25% of the customers
to come and enjoy. Many people cautiously
made their way to Cody's or Lucky Dill or Chili's
while others decided, let's have a wait and see
attitude! Memorial Day came and we remem-
bered our brave American military heroes. And
now we have a new set of heroes; doctors,
nurses, first responders, grocers, truckers and
more!l. People looked "different” as hair salons
and barber shops opened up and bright-colored
finger & toe nails were spotted all over the Park.
We tuned into the news daily and seemed to get
more confused as conflicting reports made us
"scratch our heads"; open your state, no, keep it
closed for another 2 months, send kids back to
school, oh no, children should stay at home,
open that beach, close the beach; too many
people too close together! Hard to know what to
do, but we are strong Americans, hopeful
Americans, we are people who deeply mourn the
loss of so MANY lives, and struggle to foresee a
bright future, but it is there somewhere, some-
where soon and once again we will hug and visit
and sit next to each other and truly appreciate
the beautiful world we live in! Stay safe & stay
well! There is no where else I'd rather be
quarantined than our beautiful STONEHEDGE ON
THE HILL!

Cheryl Bruno, #114

HELLO RESIDENTS

It's so nice to see all the happy people at the pool
again! Thanks to all of you for helping to keep us
all safe and healthy. Residents are again using
the picnic area. (I'm calling it the Pavillion). We
have seen several small gatherings for cocktails

& conversation etc. This great facility has not
been used in years and has now been refreshed
and is open for anyone to use. While we would
love to have open parties at the Pavillion, we
need to attempt to keep within the crowd
guidelines until the regulations are lifted. The
Pavillion is there for anyone wanting to reserve
the area for a get-together. A sign up sheet is
posted on the Clubhouse Bulletin Board to
reserve the area. Many hours have been donated
helping with the cleaning and decorating

etc. Please keep the area clean and tidy. If you
want to use the grill, please do and bring
propane. The grill and utensils were donated for
all to use. Susan Elton, #261

BASKET COMMITTEE THANKS

Dear Stonehedge Residents,,

Thank you for the generous donations for the
Spring Fair basket raffle, Stonehedge has some
very talented residents, and we enjoyed
displaying some of their ideas and products this
year at Spring Fair. We also appreciate the
generous support from residents to provide a
wide selection of merchandise to put in the
baskets. On top of that, some residents created
cool baskets on their own and filled with
excellent items.We also want to thank the
gracious help on Spring Fair day of Jim Woods,
Jim O'Keefe, Ken Collier, and Liz Barth.

With that said, start thinking about next year and
new, better, bigger basket donations; we'll be
available to accept your donations and ideas for
anything new. Thank you, Stonehedge residents,
from the 2020 Spring Fair Basket Committee
Sincerely,

Cheryl & Jim Bruno, #114
Marlene & Stan Hall, #47




“Qﬁi MAY

HOSPITALIZATIONS

Beryl Curtis
Shirley Elston
Fred Stetkiewicz

Our Heartfelt Condolences go out
to the families and friends of lost

loved ones:
‘Q"l‘ J

Georgia Sego
Jack Tilley
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Stonehedge Flags on Memorial Day CLIFF'S NOTES - C:]ff Thomgb n pl ay; o

moving TAPS at the Memorial Day service



SHUFFLEBOARD NEWS

Hello, Stonehedge, Fun shuffle is returning this
year beginning June 2", at 6:30 pm each Tuesday
and Thursday evening weather permitting. Yes,
due to the Corona virus we will be practicing
social distancing. So only every other court will
be open and we will have some other minor
social restrictions for safety purposes. But we
still plan on having plenty of fun.

Anyone is welcome to play and try out the courts,
It's all about having some fun during the summer
evenings and maybe learning the game of
shuffleboard or any of the games that can be
played on our courts. Most nights there will be
someone around from Stonehedge’s shuffle
team to answer questions regarding the game or
other fun games to be played. Absolutely no
commitments are required except to have fun
and socialize. Thanks, stay safe

Lynn Casey, President ,Shuffle team
Larry Davis, Court Master

NICE WORK

A big thanks to Jeanne Price and Larry Davis for
sanding and refurbishing all the benches on the
shuffleboard court; they look amazing. Hard
work sure pays offt  Thank you,
Jim & Cheryl Bruno
(and all the Stonehedgers)

The "Finished" prdduct
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. Removing valuatles fiorm your
car is better than hiding them.
This includes garage doot

. opanets and spoie keys.

Enswie your car doors
and all doors 1O your
residence are kent locked.

LIGHTIT JZ7”\ CLOSEIT

Legve EXTE}H{?T r-‘}lsdeﬁce K@{ap VOLH g‘:.}rog@ oot
lights on af night or utilize closed and double-check i
motion detacting ighis. 1§ closed at aight.

Keep valuables i your - Repart all crminagl and suspicious
garage, car and home acinvaty irmmediarely.

out of sight .
Police-727-937-6151

Y SEERNE NON-EMERGENCY.
TARPON SPRINGS ~ i é (727) 938-2849

POLICE DEPARTMENT \:} ' WWW.TSPD.US




SURVIVING THE

STORM

IT'S EVERYONE'S RESPONSIBILITY

SURVIVAL KIT FOR STAYING HOME

If you are staying home during a hurricane Here’s a list of items to consider for your
survival kit. Keep items in airtight plastic bags or containers. Replace stored water every six months and double

check battery expiration dates.

Suggested items for a “Stay Kit”
* One-week supply of food that requires no cooking and fluids to drink
 Ready-to-eat canned meats, fruits and vegetables
* Nuts, beef jerky and trail mix
» Raisins, peanut butter and granola bars
» Formula or baby food
 Canned juices or sports drinks
* One gallon of water per person per day
* Non-electric can opener
» Utility knife
* Cups, plates and plastic utensils
* Cooler and ice
* Pet food

First Aid Supplies
» Adhesive bandages, gauze pads and tape
* Soap and anti-bacterial hand gel
+ Antiseptic
» Latex gloves, scissors and tweezers
¢ Thermometer
* Sunscreen
* Over-the-counter pain reliever
 Anti-diarrhea medicine and laxative
* Anti-itch cream

Tools and Emergency Supplies
* Flashlight and lanterns
* Battery-operated radio
» Extra batteries
» Matches or lighter in a waterproof container
» Compass and local maps with shelter locations
* A shut-off wrench and other tools
* Paper and pencil
* Plastic sheeting and tarps



¢ Elastic cords or rope
» Tarps and plastic sheeting

Sanitation
* Portable toilet (5-gallon bucket, heavy trash bags, chlorine bleach)
» Toilet paper and moist towelettes
* Feminine supplies
* Personal hygiene items

Clothing and bedding
* One complete change of clothing and shoes per person
* Sturdy shoes or work boots
* Rain gear
 Blankets and sleeping bags
¢ Sunglasses

Kids and Entertainment
* Favorite nonperishable snacks
* Powdered milk
* Stuffed animal or favorite toy
 Blanket and pacifier
* Diapers and wipes
¢ Card and board games
* Books for all ages.

Plnellas
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SURVIVING THE

STORM

IT'S EVERYONE'S RESPONSIBILITY

DOCUMENT CHECKLIST

Personal papers to take with you:

* Driver’s license or ID card

¢ Important numbers and emergency contacts

* Credit cards and list of creditors

* Medical records and blood type

¢ Prescription information (list of medications, dosage, prescription numbers, etc.)
* Doctor’s contact information

* Cash and bank account numbers

* List of savings and investments, including CDs, stocks, bonds and mutual funds
* Household inventory: paper copy, photos, video tape or computer disk

* List of insurance policies with name of company, type of policy and policy number
* Copy of wills, trust documents and living wills

» Titles for your house, car and other property

* Birth, marriage, divorce, death and adoption certificates, and passports

* List of family advisors, such as accountant, attorney and religious leader

* Educational and military records

* Other special papers that would be difficult or impossible to replace if lost

Pmellas
Count %



SURVIVING THE

STORM

IT’'S EVERYONE’'S RESPONSIBILITY

EVACUATIONKIT... WHAT TO TAKE

If you are evacuating to a public shelter
Pack your essentials, but pack light as space is limited. It is possible you may only have a space that measures 5
feet by 2 feet. Remember, a public shelter is not a cruise ship, it is a life boat with the mission to save lives.
Suggested items for a “Go Bag”

» Medications and copies of prescriptions

* Nonperishable food

* Special dietary food that is nonperishable

* Several gallons of drinking water to keep in your vehicle. A minimum of one gallon per person.

* Bedding for a small space

¢ Infant or child necessities (wipes, diapers, bottles)

 Personal hygiene items

» Change of clothes

» Eyeglasses

* Quiet games, toys or reading materials

* Important papers and valid ID

 Cash and a phone list

If you are evacuating to stay with friends or relatives or in a Host Home
Take your “Go Bag” and ask in advance what kind of space you’ll have for your possessions and vehicles.

Prepare your home to leave
Regardless of where you are evacuating, before you leave your home, be sure to do the following:
¢ Take your valuables and important papers with you
* Turn off all utilities (water, electricity, gas) at the main switch
* Lock windows and doors
* Fill your gas tank
* Advise friends or relatives of where you are going

Pmellas
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B SURVIVING THE

ASTORM

IT'S EVERYONE’S RESPONSIBILITY

Plan Ahead For Your Pets

Pinellas County pet owners have options when it comes to pet-friendly emergency shelters. The Pinellas
County School Board and Pinellas County government have three pet-friendly shelter locations.

e Each of these facilities are substantially built, have large indoor gyms and separate air handlers to
ensure the comfort and safety of allergic citizens who shelter there. Pet shelters accept only cats and
dogs.

e Animal shelters, such as Pinellas County Animal Services, the Humane Society and the SPCA, cannot
accept your pets.

e Don’t assume that a boarding kennel or hotel/motel will accept your pet. Check ahead and look for
kennels in non-evacuation zones.

Things To Do:

» Take your pet when you evacuate. Do not leave your pets at home!

* Ask friends or family living outside of evacuation areas if they can keep your pet.

* Keep a pet carrier (portable kennel) for each pet — one that allows your pet to stand and turn around. The
carrier should be marked with your pet’s identification.

* Make sure all your pet’s vaccinations are current and have proof available of its current county-issued
rabies vaccination.

* If you must use a kennel as a last resort, make sure it is not in an evacuation zone and reserve space as soon
as possible. Kennels require proof of vaccinations.

Pet Disaster Supply Kit:
* Proper identification * Manual can opener
* Immunization and medical records * Current photo of pet
* County license rabies tag * Feeding and water bowls
+ Food and water (2 wks. supply) * Favorite toys and blanket
* Food/water bowls * Cat litter/pan and scoop
* A carrier or portable kennel * Grooming items
* Medications * Plastic bags to handle waste

* Muzzle, collar and leash * Disinfectant




Register Your Pet:
Residents must register themselves and their pets for these pet-friendly shelters, as space is limited.

Mobile home residents are given first priority. Call (727) 582-2150 or download a registration form at
http://www.pinellascounty.org/animalservices/pdf/ ASHurPrep.pdf and return it to:

Pinellas County Animal Services

12450 Ulmerton Road, Largo, FL 33774

fax (727) 582-2637

Pet-Friendly Hotels / Motels:

Call the St. Petersburg/Clearwater Area Convention & Visitors Bureau at (727) 464-7200 or check
the following websites during an evacuation:

* www._visitstpeteclearwater.com o www.petfriendlvtravel.com
* www.floridapets.net * www. ] clickpethotels.com

* www.petswelcome.com « www.travelpets.com

« www.LetsGoPets.com « www.dogfriendly.com

« www.petfriendlyhotels.com

Pet Shelters:
Dunedin Middle School Qak Grove Middle School Thurgood Marshall Middle School
70 Patricia Ave. 1370 S. Belcher Road 3901 22nd Ave. S.
Dunedin Clearwater St. Petersburg

Post-Disaster Animal Collection & Temporary Collection Sites:

After a storm, stray animals will be collected and staged at temporary collection sites prior to transfer to
more permanent shelters. The location of these collection sites will be determined based on prevailing
conditions. Every effort will be made to inform the public of these locations so that animals can be returned

to their owners as quickly as possible.

Once the site(s) have been determined you should look for your pet(s) at the location nearest your home and
where you last saw your pet. To report a lost pet, call Pinellas County Animal Services at (727) 582-2600.

Plnellas
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Free Printable Crossword Puzzle #1
This is the Daily Crossword Puzzle #1 for May 28, 2020

Across

1. Owns things

4. They're hardly fastidious
9. Exhorted

14. Erenow

15. Kinda down?

16. Unpleasant or sordid

17. Think

20. They're hostile to you
21. Sailor's stir

22. Madison Avenue suits
23. Certain admission exams
26. Parser's concern

29. Arabian peninsula capital
30. Porcine star of 1995

31. Final word

32. "Rebel Without a Cause"
actor Mineo

34, All there

36. Omaha Beach vessel
37. Think

41. Crossword puzzle fan,
presumably

42, AOL logo, e.g.

43. Carnival city, for short
44, Dadaist Max

46, Etching agent

48. Heaps

52. Smoke detector?

53. Mars' Hellenic counterpart
54. Dictator's assistant

55. Pendulum swings

57. Still

59. Think

63. Communication device
64. Will-o'-the-wisp locale,
perhaps

65. "New World Record" rock
grp.

66. Tried to get some answers
67. Aggravated

68. Serpentine sound
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1. Word with corpus
2. Order of the day

3. Grave

4, Do a butler's job

5. Learn partner

6. Texas city

7. Something to lay on
your hand

8. Full-house letters
9. Manipulative sort
10. Light-sensitive
membrane

11. Grotesque
waterspout

12. Australian with three
toes

13. Batiking need
18. Oscar-winning
"Nashville" tune

19. No big shot?
24. Truancy

25. Peter Angelos owns
one

27. Pre-1991 atlas abbr.
28."I'm ___ Rappaport”
30. Coalition

31. Partial suffix

33. Spatting

35. Overly bookish sort
37. Matador's threat
38. Goes herserk

39. Call of the wild

40. Used a dory

41. They're spent on the
Ginza

45,
47.
49,
50.
51.
53.
54.
56.
58.
59.

Placid

Beatty bomb

Flood embankments
Ryan and Tatum
Trunks

African menace
Steal

Handed a line

Units of resistance
One doing checks

and balances?

60.
61.
62.

Pained reactions
Compass dir.
Jima
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